School of Law Faculty Meeting January 27, 1986 Conference Room, '4PM

Present: Bowler, Desiderio, Ellis, W., Fink, Goetzl, Goldberg, Hart, Hermann, Hernandez, Klein, Mathewson, Muir, Nathanson, Norwood, Occhialino, Parnall, Ragsdale, Ross, Sanders, Scales, Sedillo-Lopez, Taylor, Teitelbaum, Winograd. Gomez, Minnis. Student Reps: Dunning, Smith, M.H.

Minutes of the December 2d, 1985, faculty meeting were approved as written.

## Announcements:

Dean Hart announced that we will be hosting the annual Council on Legal Opportunity (CLEO) regional program. Professor Mathewson will be the Program Director. Arizona, Arizona St., Utah and BYU law schools will be participating, University of Colorado law has also indicated an interest.

The New Mexico Court of Appeals will hear two cases here on Wednesday, March 10, in the Moot Court Room.

Bertha Hernandez will be taking the place of Ann Scales on the Law School Admissions Committee.

Dean Hart led a discussion among the faculty on the recent Supreme Court action to revoke Rule 15 concerning admission of UNM law faculty to the New Mexico bar.

A statement of support for UNM President Farer from the department heads and Deans of the College of Arts and Sciences was distributed to the faculty for consideration and discussion.

The meeting adjourned at 5:30PM.

Fuge, Faculty Secretary